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BY-LAW 4 - USE OF ICPA LOGO 
 

Adopted 22 May 2019 
 
 

1. The logo designed for Isolated Children’s Parents’ Association of Australia is available for use 
by ICPA State Councils and Branches in order to promote the work of ICPA on permitted 
and/or official documentation. 

 

2. The use of the logo on material, social media and websites other than those used by Federal 
Council should not be presented in a way which may imply that ICPA endorses that material 
or its content unless permission has been granted by Federal Council. 

 

3. The logo of the Isolated Children’s Parents’ Association of Australia should not be used by any 
person or entity outside of the ICPA organisation without approval. Written permission from 
Federal Council must be sought and received prior to logo use. 

 

4. Permission may be withdrawn at any time at the discretion of the Federal Council. 
 

5. For those who permission has been granted, the logo should only be used between the dates 
set out in the agreement. 

 

6. By downloading the logo, the user agrees to be bound by this By-Law. This By-Law may be 
changed or updated at any time. 

 

7. The logo has been designed to primarily appear in full colour. However, black and white may 
be used when colour printing is unavailable. 

 

8. The colours in the logo should not be altered in any way. 
  


